
Cable and Website Announcements 

Both Topsfield Cable TV and the Topsfield Town Website are pleased to post announcements pertaining 

to Topsfield from non-profit groups and governmental entities.  Neither accepts commercial 

advertisements.   

Topsfield Cable TV accepts announcements for its Community Bulletin Board. Please submit text 

announcements of fewer than 600 characters for best results. Alternatively, send a pre-formatted image 

that will show exactly as-is when aired. The image file must be 719x540 pixels and in .jpg or .ppt format. 

Please e-mail announcements to cbb@topsfieldcable.com Monday-Friday before 5 PM for immediate 

posting. 

For the Town Website, please submit a text announcement of no more than two paragraphs along with 

a .pdf of any literature (poster, brochure, etc.) offering further information.  A link to the literature may 

be included in the announcement on the front page of the website.   Please e-mail website 

announcements to community@topsfield-ma.gov.    
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